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I do not support this bill. It will take away my voting rights as i have never voted in 

person at 26 years old and I don't know how to. I am a single mom who doesn't have 

the time or gas to take more time out of my week so that my Vote can count. Mail in 

voting allows me the opportunity to vote from the comfort and safety of my child and 

I's home. I know many elders who vote through mail, if not all of the elders and 

everybody I know votes through mail. Who will tell the elders who don't watch TV or 

keep up with the news that the voting system is changing? Please do not change the 

voting system we already have in place. We cannot bend to another state of 

president's will, Oregon is its own state with laws and measures implemented that 

compliment our national ammendments. 


